
zimhouse1 reported via email (Tue, 13 Jul 2021 at 11:00 PM) 

To: "pdc@pdc.wa.gov" pdc@pdc.wa.gov  

 

Please note that my F-1 report has been filed and I am retired. I also assume the check for $100 

has been received by your office. Again my email is zimhouse1@comcast.net. If you have been 

emailing me at the old county email I have no access to it. At the time this was due I was on my 

back sick from covid then upon semi recovering from that had a cornea transplant which again 

put me on my back. Again, I now understand this was for 2020 so my retirement did not relieve 

me from reporting, but going through medical hell of sorts and not being able to visually focus 

well should be some excuse. 

  

Could someone please email be at this address or text me or call me at 360-609-4947 and let me 

know if the Wed. July 15, 2021 hearing time of 12:30 pm has been canceled? 

  

Thanks! 

  

Judge Darvin J. Zimmerman (retired) 
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